
ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

December 25, 2016, and January 1, 2017 

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self-image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MINISTRY TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music 
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation 
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry 
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator 
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration 
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper 
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist 
Dr. Mary Holzhauer 
 

Administrative Assistant 
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician 
Craig Murray 
 

Housekeeper 
Diane Tordel 
 

TRUSTEES 
Bob Pochily, Kristin Campagnolo 
 

COUNCIL CHAIRS 
Pastoral Council: Joseph Babcock 
Finance Council: Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all Church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP 
Our Sister Parish 
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthony’s in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the “loose change bowls” located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 200 children at the 
parish daycare center.  
 

Almsgiving 
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy 
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule 
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations: 
Gluten-reduced hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation 
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment 
 

Infant Baptisms 
We’re so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism. 
 

Marriage 
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding. 
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.) 
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders 
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups 
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert. 

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: Monday–Friday 9 a.m.– 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.) 

mailto:fmarcoux@dor.org
mailto:ameckert@dor.org
mailto:sherry.scanza@gmail.com
mailto:ablank@dor.org
mailto:psipple@dor.org
mailto:jbonassar@dor.org
mailto:lwasser@dor.org
mailto:sdean@dor.org
mailto:istcathe@dor.org
mailto:vocations@dor.org


 

 
A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their life’s journey.  

St. Catherine of Siena Catholic Church           December 25, 2016, and January 1, 2017  

SCRIPTURE READINGS 
 

December 25 
Is 52:7-10; Ps 98:1, 2-3, 3-4, 5-6; Heb 1:1-6; 
Jn 1:1-18 
 

January 1 
Nm 6:22-27; Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8; Gal 4:4-7; 
Lk 2:16-21 
 

“[T]he light shines in the darkness, and the darkness has 
not overcome it.” (Jn 1:5) 

Wednesday, January 4 (continued) 
6:00 p.m. First Eucharist Parent Meeting 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
7:00 p.m. Liturgy Committee 
7:30 p.m. R.C.I.A. 
Thursday, January 5 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
7:00 p.m. Catechist/Assistant Meeting 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir 
Friday, January 6 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Living & Deceased Members of the Barrett & 
 Severiens Families by Clara Barrett 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
9:30 a.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
10:30 a.m. Benediction 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
Saturday, January 7 
9:00 a.m. AA 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Gail Cooney by Teresa Jesionowski and Our 
 Parishioners  
Sunday, January 8 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Paul & Dorothy McKeegan and Kathleen 
 McKeegan by Terry & Duane Davis 
9:15 a.m. Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 a.m. Children’s Faith Formation 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Apkar Hovaguimian by Bob & Jo-An Hagin 
1:00 p.m. Church Undecorating 
4:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Group 
4:00 p.m. High School Youth Group 

    WHAT’S HAPPENING—DECEMBER 26–JANUARY 8 
Monday, December 26 
Parish Office Closed 
Tuesday, December 27 
Parish Office Closed  
10:15 a.m. BROOKDALE MASS: Eugene Kehrle by Diane Tordel 
Wednesday, December 28 
Parish Office Closed 
Thursday, December 29 
Parish Office Closed 
Friday, December 30 
Parish Office Closed 
Saturday, December 31—New Year’s Eve 
9:00 a.m. AA 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: For All Those Who Have No One to Pray for 
 Them by Clara & Chris Barrett 
Sunday, January 1—Solemnity of Mary 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Sharon McQuillan by Mary Crosley and 
 Yongshan Hua by Hong Peng 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Marjorie Lacey by Mary Lou Bailey-Smith 
Monday, January 2 
Parish Office Closed 
Tuesday, January 3 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Gene Paneccasio by Tana & Jack Clark 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir 
5:00 p.m. 200 Club Meeting 
5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts 
7:30 p.m. St. Catherine’s Book Club 
Wednesday, January 4 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Tom Gilligan by the Family of Mary & Jim 
 Gilligan 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
 OFFERTORY INCOME, December 18, 2016 

 Collection: $6,853 

 EFT Donations: $776 

 Mailed-in Donations: $740 

 TOTAL: $8,369 

 WEEKLY BUDGET: $10,577 

 VARIANCE: - ($2,208) 

Dominican Republic Bowls: $211 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 
Robert Edger, Dageiry Custodio, Thomas Brown, 
Frank Slattery, Nan Bylebyl, Yumi Choi, Jerry Klumb, 
Ruthanne Bruen, Milagros Ramos, John Benedict, 
Anita Malone, Christina de Roos Bain, Garrison H. 
Davidson Jr., Silas Martinez, Craig Trowbridge, Bob 
Orrange, Marilyn Pollutro, Colin Hayward-Toland, 
and David Hyatt. 
 

Please hold in prayer those who have died in the 
peace of Christ: 
Joan Gallo 

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’ve raised $28,570 toward our goal of $48,418. Please 
prayerfully consider pledging to the CMA. 



 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities 
 

LEARN ABOUT THE BIBLE  

The New Testament—the Gospels, Acts of the 
Apostles, Letters, and Book of Revelation—are at the 
heart of our faith. They tell us who Jesus is, what he 
did, and how his life, death, and resurrection 
transformed the world. Knowing what is in the Bible, 
and how it all works together, can help us better 
understand God’s plan for our salvation. St. 
Catherine’s Scripture Study for January/February is 
called Panorama of the New Testament and, over the 
course of five weeks, it will introduce you more fully 
to all of these writings. The study will be held on 
Monday nights beginning on January 9 and 

continuing until February 6 from 7–8:30 p.m. in the 
Parish Center. The cost for the books is $20 and they 
can be purchased on January 9 at the first meeting. 
This study is designed for everyone—those who 
know almost nothing about the Bible and those who 
know a lot. All are welcome.  
 

WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 
Michael Theisen, a well-known speaker and 
workshop presenter (and former Director of Youth 
Ministry for the Diocese of Rochester) will be here at 
St. Catherine’s on January 27–28 to talk to parents. 

Research on young people 
and faith has been very 
clear about the most 
powerful force in shaping 
their developing faith—
their parents. Children 
reflect the faith of their 
parents and the practices 

learned and shared within the home. Let’s come 
together as parents and talk about what this means 
and what practices have the biggest impact, and 
explore some suggestions for taking the next steps in 
growing deeper in faith at home. The Friday 
workshop will include dinner from 6–7 p.m., 
followed by the workshop until 9 p.m. Saturday 
morning’s workshop will include morning hospitality 
and will run from 9–11 a.m. Babysitting is available 
during both of these sessions for those who register at 
least one week in advance. This workshop is designed 
for parents with school-aged children and younger. A 
donation is appreciated, but all are welcome. Register 
by contacting Ann Marie at 257-2493 or 
ameckert@dor.org. 
 

 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOLIDAY CLOSING 
The Parish Office will be closed for Christmas from 
December 25–January 2. Many thanks for your 
consideration. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! TRIVIA NIGHT 
We had a great time last year at our first (now annual) 
Trivia Night. Individuals, couples, and whole groups 
came and laughed, joked, guessed, ate, drank, and 
had a really fun night. Our team is already at work 
coming up with new questions and some fun new 
additions to the night. Mark your calendars now for 
Saturday, February 11, from 7–9 p.m. and please plan 
on joining us. The cost is only $10. Bring your own 
food and drink and share it at your table, and perhaps 
go home with a nice gift card to spend while having 
bragging rights for the whole year. Registration for 
Trivia Night will begin in mid-January.  
 

HELP US UNDECORATE FROM CHRISTMAS 
As much as we enjoy the beauty of our Church at 
Christmas time, it seems to end too quickly. We will 
be undecorating the Church at the conclusion of the 
Christmas season—Epiphany Sunday, January 8. We 
will begin at 1 p.m., but a light lunch will be offered 
at 12:30 p.m. for those who will be at the 11:30 a.m. 
Mass. Your help (and your 6-foot ladder) are greatly 
appreciated, and all are welcome.  
 

LECTOR TRAINING—JANUARY 9 
Are you interested in becoming a lector at St. 
Catherine’s? If so, be sure to come to our next lector 
training! Steve Jesch will lead a training session on 
Monday, January 9, from 6:30–7:30 p.m. in the 
Church. For questions, or to RSVP, please contact 
Patricia Sipple at psipple@dor.org or 257-2493. 
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MASS TIMES  
FOR NEW YEAR’S EVE  

  

New Year’s Eve 

5:00 p.m. Mass  
 

New Year’s Day—Solemnity of Mary 

9:00 a.m. Mass  

11:30 a.m. Mass 
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Youth Faith Formation 
 

“IN THE LOOP” WITH THE HIGH SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY 
High School Youth Ministry will not gather the 
weekends of December 25 and January 1. We will 
resume on January 8 with a session exploring the 
effects of the Second Vatican Council.  Youth will get 
an introduction into how the Council came about, the 
main themes, and how it has impacted today’s Church 
with a view to the future. We may also have a guest 
speaker come in and provide a witness talk about their 
experiences with the Church pre–Vatican II and after. 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
Middle School Youth Ministry will not gather the 
weekends of December 25 and January 1. We will 
resume on January 8 with a session themed around 
Natural Law. During this time, the participants will be 
introduced to the “origin” of Natural Law and its role 
in living a Gospel life. This is a Confirmation topic and 
is a required session for our Confirmation candidates. 
 

NO SESSIONS DECEMBER 25 OR JANUARY 1 
Our faith formation programs for children and youth 
(CLOW, CFF, MSYM, HSYM) will not meet on 
December 25 and January 1. We hope this will allow 
families to spend time together and enjoy the holiday 
season. All sessions will resume on Sunday, January 8. 
 

CFF WHOLE GROUP SESSION JANUARY 8 
Our children in grades 1–6 will participate in a Whole 
Group Session on January 8 focusing on refugees. We 
will introduce the term refugees to the children and 
will discuss how our faith asks us to reach out to the 
poor and vulnerable to provide everyone with dignity.  
The children will listen to the story “Four Feet, Two 
Sandals” about two young girls living in a refugee 
camp in Peshawar and will then gather in their grade 
groups to make two different crafts: Peace Pins to sell 
to the community to raise money for Catholic 
Charities Immigrant Services and no-sew fleece hats 
for the new refugee families coming to Ithaca. 
 

FIRST EUCHARIST PARENT MEETING 
There will be an informational meeting on 
Wednesday, January 4, at 6 p.m. for parents whose 
children are ready to receive the Sacrament of First 
Eucharist. Any child in third grade or older who has 
received the Sacrament of Reconciliation and is ready 
to receive the Sacrament of First Eucharist is able to do 
so. If you have any questions, email Ashley Blank at 
ablank@dor.org. 

NEWLY BAPTIZED 
We welcome with joy Tyson Nolan and Tara Grace 
Harris, son and daughter of Tucker & Kelly Harris; 
Ariana Vazquez Rodríguez, daughter of Emanuel 
Vazquez Castro & Jesenia Rodríguez Soltero;  Jackson 
James Fox, son of Clinton & Kristina Fox; and Noah 
Thomas and Claire Elizabeth Ruane, son and daughter of 
Paul Ruane & Amanda Godfrey, who were baptized 
in November. 
 

DIOCESAN PUBLIC POLICY ADVOCACY 
God becoming one of us is the ultimate confirmation 
of the inherent dignity of human life. That dignity 
does not depend on how functional or productive we 
are. We have dignity because we are. Yet the elderly, 
the disabled, those who are not getting the care they 
need, are vulnerable in the face of the push to legalize 
physician-assisted suicide here in New York State.  
Learn more and advocate to protect the dignity of all 
human lives. Check out www.dor.org and click on 
Public Policy for more information. Sign a letter or 
petition to your legislators opposing assisted suicide 
on Public Policy Weekend February 4–5. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please join us in welcoming the following new 
parishioners, who have registered recently: Jon & 
Heather Marcotte and their son, Aiden; Elizabeth 
Alexander; Patrick & Megan Gallagher and their daughter, 
Clare; Hernando Gil & Luz Stella Barrero and their 
children, Carlos and Paula; Miriam Meneses; Mark & 
Peggy Jasinski and their sons, Mark Angelo and Patrick; 
Theresa & Michael Stanley; Rhonda & Chris Salay; James 
& Sheila Meehan; and Daniel & Julie McLean and their 
daughters, Rosemary and Amelia. 
 

IS YOUR MAILING ADDRESS UP TO DATE? 
Please help us and the post office in delivering parish 
correspondence to you. If you have moved recently or 
are about to, please let us know your new address. 
Also, please let us know when you are away and the 
post office will not be holding or delivering your mail 
during that time. There is a way for us to temporarily 
suspend mailings on the dates you specify. This is 
particularly helpful to reduce returned mail and 
postage-due fees for the parish. Thank you! 
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Wishing you a blessed 
Christmas and a happy and 
healthy New Year from the 

Parish Staff. 
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FROM THE BOOK OF JOE 
 

Dear Parish Family, 

Now, more than ever, I believe we need to hear a message of hope!  

I can only hope for something if I believe that it will come true someday. What is it that we 
disciples hope for? Nothing less than eternal life with God! This hope began with the 
seemingly insignificant birth of a materially impoverished child some two thousand years 

ago. That was only the beginning, but we celebrate the beginning. And it began with a message from an 
angel: the angel declared that “unto us a child is given”—unto us! Not to Mary and Joseph but to us, to all of 
humanity. Yes, Mary and Joseph provided him with an environment where he could grow in wisdom and 
knowledge and love. They instilled their values into him: kindness, compassion, forgiveness, and mercy. And 
when he became an adult, he taught us a way to live life.  

I think sometimes, because of the hype around this season, and especially because of our recent election, 
we’ve lost sight of the thing we hope for—union with our Creator. We have a mission in this world: to 
proclaim that an infant was born who changed everything—who gave us hope and helped us to see that there 
is more to this life than our own petty maneuvers. We live in the world, but we are not of the world. The 
things of this world cannot save us, cannot give us what we hope for—eternal life. Consequently, we do not 
regard current events as definite reality. Lately, I’ve been a bit fixated on our political landscape (and I do not 
think I am alone), but I do believe that I’ve lost sight of the endgame. Thank God he came to restore sight to 
the blind.  

I’m not saying that what’s happening in our politics is not important—it is. But I am also saying that in Jesus’ 
time the politics were quite a bit worse, and he was more concerned with the poor than he was about the 
Romans. I’m not saying we don’t have to be engaged and use our prophetic voice—we do. I’m just saying that 
we cannot lose sight of the poor while we are speaking out. Recently, I have witnessed normally reasonable 
people totally freaking out, completely out of character for them. While I will be the first to say that we must 
never be silent in the face of injustice, I will also remind myself and others that we do not control the 
conclusion of this story. It is a little arrogant to think that we are in total control. The only thing that we are in 
control of is ourselves; with that in mind, we should stop trying to force others to change. That never works. 
Rather, we  should concentrate on changing ourselves and show the other that there is another way—a way of 
peace and love. That is after all what this little child grew up to teach us. I think we, as a race, are pretty slow 
learners, but it’s not too late. I do wish you all a very Merry Christmas, but my prayer is that what began in a 
tiny little manger will transform the world because it transformed you. 

Peace, 
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Respect Life Ministry News 
 

MARCH FOR LIFE 
Join other pro-life supporters from Ithaca on one 
of two buses leaving late evening Thursday, January 
26, for the annual March for Life in Washington, D.C.,  
returning late evening Friday, January 27, with stops 
for breakfast and dinner. Seats are $25 each. Buses will 
arrive in time to take part in a variety of events prior 
to the march, including the March for Life Expo; Mass 
at the National Basilica of the Immaculate Conception; 
the annual National Memorial Prayer Service for the 
Pre-born, Their Mothers and Fathers; the Youth Rally 
and Mass for Life; the Prolifecon Digital Action 
Summit; and the Pre-March Rally on the National 
M a l l .  F o r  m o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n ,  e m a i l 
ithacatodc@yahoo.com or call Carolann at 607-351-
6668 or Mary Anne at 315-246-7479. 

 

Parish Thanks 

FROM THE ANDREWS CENTER 
Thank you for your generous donation of $100 to the 
Andrews Center. Your support is always truly 
appreciated. Over the years, the kindness you have 
shown toward the children and families we support 
has been astounding. You are so thoughtful and 
supportive of the Andrews Center. Thank you from 
the bottom of our hearts! We have had several darling 
little ones over the past few months. Just when you 
think they can’t get any sweeter or cuter, the next one 
comes along and we fall in love all over again. Each of 
them has their own needs and struggles, but we are 
thrilled to be able to lend them the support they need 
and deserve. We appreciate your willingness to lend 
support to care for others. We will continue to keep 
you in our prayers as we are grateful for your 
unwavering support. 

—Sister Kathleen Kolmer 

PEACE PINS 14850 TO SUPPORT 
REFUGEES 
During the weekend of January 14/15 after all of the 
Masses, we will be offering Peace Pins for a free-will 
donation. Peace Pins 14850 is a private group of 
people in Ithaca, including some of our own St. 
Catherine’s parishioners, who want to embrace the 
refugee families arriving in Ithaca this coming year.  
To do so, they are raising funds by selling red, white, 
and blue beaded safety pins as a communal rejection 
of bigotry and discrimination. One hundred percent 
of the donated money will go to Catholic Charities of 
Tompkins and Tioga County, who will use it to 
support these families directly. Their hope is that the 
Peace Pins will be a symbol of your solidarity and 
compassion for them and for everyone. Our children 
in grades 1–6 will be making some of the Peace Pins 
during their whole group session focused on the 
theme of refugees on January 8.   
 

ADVENT GIFT-GIVING PROJECT—ST. JUDE 
Throughout Advent, the children and youth in grades 
1 through High School Youth Ministry have been 
collecting money to purchase events, supplies, and 
treatments as gifts for St. Jude Children’s Research 
Hospital. During the middle of November, each class 
chose a specific gift that they worked to purchase. We 
are incredibly proud to say that our faith formation 
children and youth raised a total of $811.96 and were 
able to purchase 15 gifts for this amazing 
organization. This amount is $111.96 more than the 
anticipated goal of $700, so we were able to purchase 
two more gifts for this hospital of hope. Below are the 
gifts and the amount each class purchased:  
 1st Grade: Art Supplies for a Patient and Share of 

a Holiday Party—$100  
 2nd Grade: Toys for the Hospital Areas—$25  
 3rd Grade: No Mo’ Chemo Party—$25  
 4th Grade: Share of One Day of Oxygen—$75  
 5th Grade: Share of One Day of Oxygen and 

Special Fun Events—$150  
 6th Grade: Share of Chest X-Ray—$100 
 MSYM: Rehab Weights, No Mo’ Chemo Party, 

and Video Games for Teen Rooms—$125 
 HSYM: Share of One Day of Oxygen and No Mo’ 

Chemo Party—$100 
Extra Gifts Purchased Due to Extra Donations: 
 Share of Platelet Transfusion—$50 
 Share of Physical Therapy—$50 
 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Jan. 1  Solemnity of Mary 
Jan. 8  Church Undecorating 
Jan. 9  Lector Training 
Jan. 27/28 Parenting Workshops 
Feb. 4/5 Diocesan Public Policy Weekend 
Feb. 11  Trivia Night 
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CHRISTMAS FLOWER MEMORIALS 

Christmas flowers for St. Catherine of Siena Parish are supplied through  

generous donations given by parishioners to honor or remember loved ones. 
 

 

In Honor of: 
 

Deb Roe  
Earl & Gloria Leclere and Grace Doyle by Jeff & Jane Doyle 

Hospice and Other Health Care Workers by Mike & Bonita Lindberg and Family 

Our Children, Especially Julia & Lizzy on Their Christmas Birthday by Chris & Clara Barrett 

Jeff & Jane Doyle by Grace Doyle 

 

In Memory of: 
 

Mary McNaney Hess, Sal Campanella, Francis E. Britt, and Frederick W. Hess III by Sharon & Joe Campanella 

Janet O’Connor by the O’Connor, Carruthers, and Bushnell Families 

The Lamude/Cappucci Families by Al & Barb Cappucci 

Donald Hall, Ann Lentini, and Alfonso Lentini by Kathleen Hall and Denise & Allan Lentini 

Deceased Members of the Hanna and Menzenski Families by Pamela Hanna & Gregory Menzenski 

Joe & Doris LeMoine and Pamela Hickey-Stier by Nadine LeMoine 

Joseph G. Leonard and Mary & George Stolarczyk by Georgian Leonard 

Jim Hulbert and Karen Tarantine by Barbara Hulbert 

Edward F. Clark and John J. Cochran by Pat & Jack Clark 

Joseph A. Persivale, Jr. by Genie Persivale 

Robert Marcoux by the Marcoux Family 

Josephine & Michael Abitabilo by Carol Abitabilo Ast 

The Bates and Randall Families by Connie & Paul Bates 

Stanley, Julia, and Gregory Slusar and Henry Kozody by Roy & Fran Dexheimer 

Alma & Thomas C. Bailey and Edward R. Smith by Mary Lou Bailey-Smith 

Deceased Members of the Hosey and Wishart Families by Tori & John Wishart 

Deceased Members of the Rascoe and Strebel Families by the Strebel Family 

Dr. Joseph Doyle by Jeff & Jane Doyle 

Pat & Fenton Carruth, Frank Bennett, and Mary Ellen Carollo by Gail & Brad Carruth 

Joseph J. Doyle by Grace Doyle 

Joseph Younk by Bonita & Ben Davis and Family 

George K. and Robert H. Fink by the Mathios Family 

Virginia (Kay) Ryan by Barb Hoyt 

Patricia Foster by Laurie Foster 

Deceased Members of the Mack and Topoleski Families and Lisa Topoleski by the Topoleski Family 

Deceased Family and Friends of the Lindberg Family by Mike & Bonita Lindberg and Family 

James, Dennis, and Robert Michael by Edna Z. Michael 

Deceased Members of the Hyatt and Janeck Families by Sue & Bodge Hyatt 

Kay LaLonde by Jean & King Tang 

Joleene Degraomo, Betty Ann Miller, Judy Caraccilo, Kay LaLonde, Pat Banfield, and Pat Driscoll by Friends Forever 

Mary M. Facer by Francis A . Facer 

Hank & Phyllis Hyatt by Lynn & Ed Szymanski 

“Sis” & Charlie Solomon and Richard John Haynor by June Michele, Tammy J., and Cali Michele 

John F. Cummings and Deceased Members of the Cummings and Zolper Families by Mary Ellen Cummings 

J. Hartnett and F. Coluzzi Families by Helen C. Hartnett 

 



 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS: DEC. 31/JAN. 1 

5:00 P.M. 

Music Diane Duthie 

Lector 
Randy Reed 
William Asklar 

Minister of 
Communion 

Bob Gravani - Host 
Mary Hutchens - Host  
Steve Moolin - Host 
Clara Barrett - Cup (sub req’d) 
Ann Gifford - Cup  
Cali Michele Johnson - Cup 
Madeline LaRocca - Cup  
Janet Strebel - Cup  

Altar Server 
Lynne Walker - Cross 
Jacob Lynch - Book 

Minister of Hospitality 

Eileen Gravani - 1  
John Sipple - 2 
Thomas Every - 3 
Terry Gifford  - 4 
 

9:00 A.M. 

Music  Jane Doyle 

Brookdale Lisa Carrier-Titti 

Lector 
Nickie Carrier-Titti 
Pierre Gremaud 

Minister of 
Communion 

Diane Bradac - Host  
Diane Childs - Host 
Bob Talda - Host 
Silvia Abbiati - Cup 
Steve Dollaway - Cup 
Marion Krohn - Cup 
Bill Perkins - Cup 
Colleen Perkins - Cup 

Altar Server 
Ethan Dumont - Cross  
Colton Dow - Book 

Minister of Hospitality 

Kathy & Mary Griffiths - 1  
Marty Whetzel - 2 
David Albonesi- 3 
Silvia & Giovanni Abbiati - 4 
Lydia Albonesi - 5 
Cristina & Matthew McGuire - 6 

11:30 A.M. 

Music Mary Martin 

Lector 
Michael Twomey  
Ron Huggins 

Minister of 
Communion 

Robert Brown - Host  
Khandikile Sokoni - Host 
Kevin Walsh - Host  
Dan Briotta - Cup 
Mary Ellen Cummings - Cup  
Marie de Roos - Cup 
Deb Roe - Cup 
Pat Wynn - Cup  

Altar Server 
*** - Cross  
Luke Lynch - Book 

Minister of Hospitality 

Ellen Walsh - 1 
Colleen Barnes - 2 
Rose Blinn - 3 
Amanyi Richardson - 4  
Hannah Bronson - 5 
Cathy Buttner - 6 



 

 

H 
THE HEIGHTS 

CAFÉ & GRILL 
LUNCH 

MONDAY-FRIDAY 11:30-2:30 

DINNER 

MONDAY-THURSDAY 5:00-9:00 
FRIDAY & SATURDAY 5:00-10:00 

903 HANSHAW RD., ITHACA, NY 14580 

607-257-4144 

 

 
 

 

 Richard T. Prybyl, CRPC®
 

 Senior Vice President, Branch Manager, 
 Financial Advisor 

Morgan Stanley 
 Wealth Management 
 130 East Seneca Street, Ste 500, Ithaca 
 Direct 607-274-8538    
 Fax 607-274-8555 
 Toll free 800-633-6336 
 richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com 

 

 

 

 MARIETTE GELDENHUYS 
ATTORNEY AND MEDIATOR 

 

Respectful, peaceful 
resolution of legal issues 

 

401 E. STATE ST., SUITE 306, ITHACA 
 

www.geldenhuyslaw.com 
(607) 273-2272 

 
 

 

 

All Work Done On Premises 
 

 

 

 

 

257-1040 
Triphammer Shopping Mall 

IMMACULATE  
CONCEPTION  

SCHOOL 
PRE-K (AGES 3 AND 4) 

KINDERGARTEN — 6TH GRADE 
A Christ-centered commitment to educational excellence.  

 

 
 
 

Corner  o f W.  Buffa lo  St .  and N.  Pla in St . ,  Downtown Ithaca  

Located on N. Triphammer Rd. 
In front of the YMCA 

607-257-2233 
www.ciaoithaca.com  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Jay Williamson, CFP, ChFC, CLU 
Financial Advisor 

 

179 Graham Rd., Ste. D 

Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-8665 

607-257-1847 fax 

jay.williamson@nmfn.com 

www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson 

 
 

 

 

LANSING 

CHIROPRACTIC 
OFFICE 

Robert Brown, D.C. 
15 Auburn Rd. 

Lansing, NY 14882 
Tel: (607) 533-4231 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We invite you to shop and 

compare our quality and price. 

Downtown on the Commons 

272-1810 

  

 

The Elizabeth Ann Clune 

Montessori
School of Ithaca 

 
Serving Children Ages 3 – 14 

 
120 KING RD., ITHACA, NY  607-277-7335 

 

2826 North Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-3203 
www.michaleens.com 

With appreciation for the weekly gift of  
fresh flowers for the Parish Center. 

Dr. Francis T. 
Piliero 

Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery 

The Village Office Campus 
2333 N. Triphammer Rd., Suite 402 

Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-8076 

Santana 
Construction Co. 
General home repair, small 

remodel, and building projects. 

Alejandro Santana 

454 Floral Ave., Ithaca, NY 14850 

607-379-4987 
Email: santanaconstruction.co 

@gmail.com 

Ithaca Agway 
Farm and Home 

Center 
 

213 S. Fulton St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

 
607-272-1848 

607-272-1706 (fax) 

RESTORATIVE & COSMETIC 

DENTISTRY 

Children and Adults 
 

Hanshaw Road at Pleasant Grove 

607-257-5700 

 

 

Every Day 

You Get 

Our Best!  

 

 

Lisa Ferguson 
www.laughinggoatfiber.com 

Ithaca, NY  273-9212 

Mohair – Cashmere – Alpaca 
Homegrown  Hand dyed  Handmade 

Roving – Yarn – Finished Goods 

Continuous family service since 1942 

Ithaca’s only locally owned funeral home 

607-272-1922 

John F. Bangs (1917-1974) - Jeffrey L. Bangs - Kevin P. Bangs 

ESTABLISHED 1950 
 
 
 
 

 

All your complete housing needs, from a 1-3 bedroom apt. or a 3-5 
bedroom luxury home. 
 
    

—Dry Cleaning 
—Shirt Laundry 
—Garment Storage 
—Leather/Suede 
—Daily 7AM-6PM 

—Bulk Cleaning 
—Draperies 
—Wedding Gowns 
—Silks & Knits 
—Sat 9AM-5PM 

Dry Cleaners 
Northeast 

Proven record of academic achievement 
Disciplined learning environment 

Educating the total child 

320 W. Buffalo St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

(607) 273-2707 
icdcs@dor.org 

LUCENTE HOMES 
& APARTMENTS 

607-257-0717 

www.lucentehomes.com 

103 Salem Drive 

Ithaca, New York 

Locally Owned—Family Operated 

Sunday Special 

Store-Prepared Sushi 

Buy One, Get One Free 

Of Equal or Lesser Value 

Show coupon at checkout 

—Dry Cleaning 
—Shirt Laundry 
—Garment Storage 
—Leather/Suede 
—Daily 7AM-6PM 

—Bulk Cleaning 
—Draperies 
—Wedding Gowns 
—Silks & Knits 
—Sat 9AM-5PM 

Dry Cleaners 
Northeast 

Proven record of academic achievement 
Disciplined learning environment 

Educating the total child 

320 W. Buffalo St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

(607) 273-2707 
icdcs@dor.org 

LUCENTE HOMES 
& APARTMENTS 

607-257-0717 

www.lucentehomes.com 

103 Salem Drive 

Ithaca, New York 

mailto:richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com
http://www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson
http://www.michaleens.com
http://www.laughinggoatfiber.com
http://www.lucentehomes.com/
http://www.lucentehomes.com/

